
YOU MAY HAVE HEARD THAT THERE'S A SENATE RUNOFF ELECTION COMING UP IN 
JANUARY, AND AFTER A DIFFICULT YEAR, WE KNOW THAT WHO REPRESENTS US 
MATTERS IN NOVEMBER WE VOTED IN RECORD NUMBERS AND THIS JANUARY WILL 
BE NO DIFFERENT, BECAUSE OUR VOICES DESERVE TO BE HEARD ON HEALTH CARE 
GOOD PAYING JOBS AND PROTECTING OUR CIVIL RIGHTS. AND BECAUSE THIS 
PANDEMIC IS HURT OUR COMMUNITY THE HARDEST. IT'S IMPORTANT TO VOTE, WE 
HAVE THE POWER TO CHANGE THE OUTCOME OF THESE ELECTIONS AND WE WILL 
NOT BE SILENCED. SO WHETHER IT'S IN PERSON, OR BY MAIL, MAKE A PLAN TO VOTE 
BY JANUARY 5 PAID FOR BY PEOPLE FOR THE AMERICAN WAY FOUNDATION.


